Mfm Prayer Rain
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this mfm
prayer rain by online. You might not require more mature to spend to go to the
ebook opening as competently as search for them. In some cases, you likewise
accomplish not discover the revelation mfm prayer rain that you are looking
for. It will definitely squander the time.
However below, considering you visit this web page, it will be thus
unconditionally simple to get as with ease as download lead mfm prayer rain
It will not say yes many time as we explain before. You can get it even though
produce an effect something else at house and even in your workplace.
consequently easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we offer below
as capably as review mfm prayer rain what you taking into account to read!
Prayer Passport Dr D. K. Olukoya 2016-02 Prayer Passport is a compendium of
rare and powerful prayer points. It is a unique spiritual warfare manual
leading readers into triumph over the kingdom of darkness. It is indeed a
passport to victorious living and breakthroughs in the spiritual realm.
Wealth must change hands Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-10-10 Wealth must change hands.
Is your wealth in the wrong hands? Has your wealth been hijacked? Has your
wealth suffered a satanic burial? Has your wealth fizzled out? Were you once
rich and now poor? This is what you need to know to take back what the enemy
has stolen from you.
Pray Your Way into 2021 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2020-12-18 Pray
Your Way into 2021. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
is! Turn the battle to the gate!
Brokenness Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-06-03 The Pathway to Spiritual Power and
Maturity "Verily, Verily, I say unto you, Except a corn of wheat fall into the
ground and die. It abideth alone: but if it die, it bringeth forth much fruit"
(John 12:24) There is more to being a Christian soldier than attending Weekly
Church Programmes. Brokenness is a pre-requisite for being a true Christian
Soldier. This book teaches you result-oriented ways of escaping from spiritual
stagnancy and its attendant frustrations. Brokenness is a good Spiritual
thermometer for every child of God because at the end of the day, the
requirement is that "He must increase, But I must decrease" (John 3:30) Why? So
"that you may be filled with all the fullness of God" (Eph 3:19). You are
encouraged by the Spirit of God, to read and study this book so that you can be
at the spiritual height God expects you to be and not remain a Lilliputan all
through your life. This is a challenge worth taking.
Pray Your Way into 2022 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2021-12-22 Pray
Your Way into 2022. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
is! Turn the battle to the gate!
Deliverance For The Head Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-02-22 Your head is the symbol
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of your glory. It can be caged. It can be perverted. It can be polluted. This
book covers how your head can be delivered
Great Deliverance Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-03-02 Great Deliverance There are
different classes of deliverance, just like there are different classes of
healing. The Bible talks about great deliverance, complete deliverance, partial
deliverance and instalmental deliverance.The greatest deliverance, however, is
deliverance from the bondage of sin. Sin is the "food" of all evil spirits.
Where there is no sin, no demon can operate.
Deliverance from Evil Foundation Dr. D. K. Olukoya
Pray Your Way to Breakthroughs Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-05-04 Pray Your Way to
Breakthroughs enhances the prayer life with sharper focus. It is designed to
expose and cut at the root of spiritual problems in order to bring victory.
Matthew 3:10 says, "And now also the axe is laid to the root of the trees:
therefore every tree which brings not forth good fruit is hewn down, and cast
into the fire." Stubborn and recurring problems may be the result of not
attacking them at their roots – this book provides help to identify and attack
those roots.
70 Seventy Days Prayer and Fasting Programme 2021 Edition: Prayer Battle 2 Dr.
D. K. Olukoya 2021-08-05 O Thou that hearest prayer, unto thee shall all flesh
come. Psalm 65:2 (KJV) Howbeit this kind goeth not out but by PRAYER AND
FASTING. Matthew 17:21 (KJV). Some mountains will not fall unless they are
bombarded with the artillery of prayer and fasting. The weapon of prayer and
fasting have been known to do wonders when other methods have failed. In
addition, some breakthroughs are impossible unless there is regular,
consistent, concerted, constant bombardment of prayers. The prayer points for
this year's programme have been specially vomitted by the Holy Ghost to bring
salvation, deliverance and healing of the spirit, soul and body to God's
people. Pray them with determination, pray them with aggression, pray them with
violence in your spirit, pray them with violent faith, pray them with great
expectation and your life will never remain the same. The God who answereth by
fire will surely answer you, in Jesus' name. Your friend in the school of
prayer, Dr. D.K. OLUKOYA HOW IT WORKS The fasting & prayer programme begins 09
August 2021 and runs through 17 October, 2021, each day of the week from Monday
to Sunday. On Mondays and Fridays, you break your fast at 5 PM local time;
every other day you break at 2 PM local time. Children participating in the
programme should break their fast at 12 PM local time daily
FAMILY DELIVERANCE Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-11-29 Marriage and the family is a
broad area where many people have exhibited gross ignorance. Unfortunately, it
is a landscape where there has been many ugly casualties. Many people have,
therefore, expressed the need for a powerful family deliverance manual. The
book which you hold in your hands is a product of years of research. It
addresses the hopes and aspirations of stake holders as far as the institution
of marriage is considered. Family deliverance has been vomited by the Holy
Ghost to rescue many families, prop up the tottering walls of marital stability
and grant immunity to homes. Family Deliverance will lead to restoration, peace
and stability in every home.
The Jehu Prayers Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2013-05-31 The devil has used the dragnet of
witchcraft to hold on to the world. The revival of satanism on the face of the
earth is a sign of desperation. Right now the children of darkness have opened
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their doors to train men in wickedness. There is an enemy that hates mankind
and his progress with perfect hatred. This enemy is known as witchcraft. To
confront this spirit,we must be ruthless towards it. Operation Jehu is catch
and destroy, throw and destroy, cage and destroy.
Financial Deliverance Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-02-24 Financial Deliverance
Poverty has been the cause of untold hardship in the lives of many people. This
is not supposed to be the case for those who are born-again Christians because
the benefit of Christ's crucifixion is freedom in all ramifications, including
financial freedom but alsa many Christians are poor. God does not want the
situation to to be so, meaning there is a way out, which is still hidden to
many.
Mountain of fire and miracles ministries gospel hymn book 2015-05-20 Mountain
of fire and miracles ministries gospel hymn book
Release From Destructive Covenants Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2011-05-26 This book
discusses six powerful topics that are fundamental to man; particularly the
Blackman Twenty-one hidden covenants, Collective Captivity Release from curses
attached to Evil Covenants Prisoners of Local Altars Deliverance From Evil
Altars The Blood Covenant Trap Many believers discover to their chagrin that
inspite of their claims to salvation, they are still engulfed in a cycle of
spiritual paralysis and unfulfillment. This book explains the reasons and
profers divine solutions to being fulfilled.
Deliverance from Demonic Covenants and Curses Rev James a. Solomon 2010-07 Rev.
James A. Solomon is the President of Jesus People's Revival Ministries Inc., as
well as the General Overseer and Senior Pastor of Jesus Family Chapel, with 28
branches in Nigeria, the United Kingdom and several other countries. The
international headquarters for both ministries is based in Atlanta, Georgia, in
the United States of America. Rev. Solomon is a man who is truly gifted with an
extraordinary anointing on the subject of Spiritual Warfare, Healing and
Deliverance. In his efforts to serve the body of Christ beyond his own
ministries, he also serves as director for the West African Regional
Directorate of the International Accelerated Missions (I.A.M.), a network of
missionary churches based in New York. Rev. Solomon started from very humble
beginnings in his native country of Nigeria, West Africa, way back in the
1980s. With his team of ministers and due to popular demand, he has taken the
revelation of Spiritual Warfare and Deliverance to massive venues such as the
stadium domes in the major cities of Nigeria. He has also conducted a series of
conferences, and organizes quarterly Deliverance Night Services in the United
Kingdom, Europe, Canada, Japan and all over the United States. Many have
received freedom from satanic bondage and oppression at these quarterly
deliverance services. He is in high demand as a guest minister in many crusades
and conferences. He currently resides in Atlanta, Georgia with his family. He
is married to Rev. Mrs. Florence A. James and they are blessed with 4 children
Deliverance From Spirit Husband And Spirit Wife Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2011-07-18
The issue of spirit husband and spirit wife (spirit spouses, evil spiritual
marriage) is one of the greatest spiritual problems which has pervaded
societies of the world. There are vicious sexual spirits which molest and
torment individuals. This book teaches you how to receive deliverance from
spirit spouses and other associated wicked powers.
Too Hot to Handle Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-06-25 Do you want to become too hot to
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handle by your enemies? Then, get this book!
Arresting the Arrester Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-07-18 Arresting the Arrester
Knowing that he has a short time left, the enemy is on the rampage to militate,
checkmate and possibly arrest every child of Cod. His arresting agenda is
manifested in stunted spiritual growth, destiny derailment, stolen virtues,
caged glories, poverty, physical debility and even death. As a believer and an
end-time warrior, you need a strategy to arrest the arrester of your destiny.
You also need a full knowledge of the identity and tricks of your potential
arrester. These needs are met with insightful perspicacity and depth in this
new book by one of God's generals that the Lord has gifted this generation. The
blueprint for spiritual victory as revealed in the book will show you the
ingredients of Christ's winning strategy. You are therefore enjoined to study
and appropriate this strategy; as you put on the battle-gear of a prayer
warrior, turn the tide against the arrester and begin to claim your divine
glory and destined rights in Christ Jesus.
Fire in the Word Volume 8 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-01-25
Prayer Passport to Crush Oppression Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-01-14 Prayer
Passport is a compendium of rare and powerful prayer points. It has been
divinely designed to turn tragedy to triumph, sickness to health, failure to
success, powerlessness to uncommon strengths as well as problems to
testimonies. Prayer Passport addresses the root of complex problems and
provides total solutions to recurrent attacks from the kingdom of darkness.
This is a unique spiritual warfare manual. This book will lead you into a
glorious destiny. With Prayer Passport in your hands, the Kingdom of darkness
is in trouble. This is indeed your passport to breakthrough, prosperity, peace,
power, uncommon testimonies and an entrance into the realm where you will
possess your possessions.
Prayers to Destroy Diseases and Infirmities Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-06-01 This
book is a spiritual warfare manual specifically targeted at destroying diseases
and infirmities. The secrets of using artillery of prayers against bad health
are clearly outlined. You do not have to be a slave to the spirit of infirmity
any more. This is a book that will deal a deadly and destructive blow on the
spirits of death and hell. Every Christian, home, prayer group, intercessor,
healing minister, hospital and clinic should have a copy of this book. Prayers
from this book has been released by the Holy Spirit to kill every sickness and
disease.
Breakthrough Prayers for Business Professionals Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-05-30
Prayers to Move from Minimum to Maximum offers practical help to those who have
an eye on moving from minimum to maximum. It doubles both as a teaching manual
and a prayer manual. The thrust of this book is that the lowest can become the
highest, the poorest can become the richest, while those who are grappling with
failure can become achievers. This book will teach your fingers to war and your
hands to fight. Now is the time to pray your way from minimum to maximum.
34 Laws of Courtship Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-06-26 34 Laws of Courtship. The
important principles you need to know....the hard facts about marriage...and
most importantly, the laws you need to follow so as to have a successful
marriage.
Power Must Change Hands - Prayer Points 1995-2010 DR.D. K. OLUKOYA 2014-10-15
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This is a compilation of monthly Power Must Change Hands programs for the last
16years. This books contains prayers for every situations - financial, marital,
spiritual, ministerial, educational, emotional and health. Each prayer program
comes with bible passages, confession and prayer points. the prayer points in
this book are Holy Ghost anointed. A must have for every christian who desire
to live a victorious life.
70 Days Prayer and Fasting Programme 2020 Edition Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2020-08-27
Patterned after the annual feasts of the Tabernacle, the annual 70 days of
fasting and prayer program is an annual spiritual sacrifice that cannot but
yield power and breakthroughs given the covenant that backs it up. "We give all
the glory to the Lord for what He has been doing with our annual Seventy days
prayer and fasting programme. The Lord has used the programme to: Ignite the
fire of revival in thousands of lives, put stubborn pursuers to flight, produce
prayer eagles, open chapters of prosperity for many, confuse satanic dribblers
and put the enemies' gear in reverse. Prayer is of great value in turbulent and
non-turbulent situations. Prayer is a necessity not an option." "Howbeit this
kind goeth not out but by PRAYER AND FASTING" (Matt 17:21).
POWER AGAINST DREAM CRIMINALS Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-11-18 It is here at last,
the deliverance manual for addressing dream battles and nightmares. By the time
a person is 60 years old, he would have spent 20 years sleeping and dreaming.
Your dreams are your spiritual monitoring system. Many do not know what is
happening to their lives because, they do not understand their dreams. The land
of slumber is as important as life itself. Dreams from God are to: assure,
encourage, comfort, direct, instruct, guide, exhort, correct, warn or reveal
the plan and purposes of God. Satanic dreams are noted for their absurdity,
emptiness, harassment and punishment by dream criminals. This book teaches you
how to understand your dreams and how to deal with your dream battles. This
book is a must for every serious Christian home. Read it and pray the prayer
points therein and your life will no longer remain the same.
101 Weapons of Spiritual Warfare Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2013-12-10 101 Weapons of
Spiritual Warfare Never in the history of the world has there been an era of
war, both physical and spiritual, like this era. This is a tougher era of
warfare.More people are under bondage now, more than in any other period of
human history. There are cases of deep bondage, uncommon attacks against the
family and horrendous occurrences in the lives of individuals. The devil has
wreaked a lot of havoc upon humanity. The bible has described in vivid terms
that God is aware of the high spate of demonic hostilities. Hence the Holy
Spirit has released the prophetic revelations in this book in order to place us
in good stead for a unique role in this end times. This manual is the first of
its kind. This is the apex of deliverance. We are the threshold of a revival of
spiritual warfare. The sweeping and the far reaching effect shall be best
described as awesome!
The Prayer Eagle Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-04-15 The Prayer Eagle “Do you know
that there are forces that can pick up prayers and swallow them? One of the
major disasters of modern day Christianity is prayerlessness. Prayers cannot be
measured like we measure water into the bucket. I have seen men who can pray
for ten hours non stop at prayer meetings but immediately they get home from
the prayer meeting, they can beat up their wives.” Read this book and become a
prayer eagle!
Dealing with the Evil Powers of Your Father's House Dr. D. K. Olukoya
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2015-04-27 The Power of the father's house of Gideon caged his destiny. The
power of the father's house of David landed him in adultery and murder. Unless
a man cuts off the evil flow from the power of his father's house, he will not
fulfil his destiny. This book teaches how you can cut off the evil flow in your
family line. This book will set the captives free.
Prayer Rain Dr D. K. Olukoya 2016-02 Prayer Rain provides a way out for all
those suffering under satanic harassment and oppression. Full of scriptures and
examples, this is a handbook for spiritual warfare. Learn to take the Sword of
the Spirit - the word of God and wield it powerfully in prayer and overcome
obstacles in life.
Freedom from the Grip of Witchcraft Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-01-18 Books on
special areas of spiritual warfare and deliverance are rare. Much more scarce
are books on witchcraft operations. The fact that many people go through
witchcraft attacks has made books on the subject of witchcraft to be in high
demand. This uncommon book offers, in one breathe, deliverance prayers, secrets
of power over witchcraft, help for those who are going through witchcraft
attacks and principles of staying free from attacks from the quarters of
witchcraft practitioners. It is a must read for those who seek complete victory
over witchcraft.
Dealing with Local Satanic Technology Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-01-20 Technology
of Darkness! What a strange expression. The Bible says: Lest Satan should get
an advantage of us: for we are not ignorant of his devices (2 Cor 2:11). In
every locality, the enemy operates a technology of death, spiritual robbery and
destruction. Every locality has its own spiritual powers controlling it. The
enemy dribbles man according to his culture, traditions and environment.
Ignorance of local wicked devices has destroyed so many destinies. This book is
a warfare manual to help you destroy every local satanic technology. You have a
very powerful weapon in your hands!
Anointed Destiny Changing Prayers for your Children DR. D. K. OLUKOYA
2014-07-11 Many children are passing through difficulties in life that can be
avoided through the prayers of the parents. On a 30-day schedule, as a parent,
you will become a first-line intercessor for your children. These practical
prayers with practical results will definitely encourage you. Get your copy and
hear from the One who has promised that your children shall be for signs and
wonders.
The Mystery of First Fruit Offering Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-01-20 The mystery of
first fruit offering unveils the secrets of uncommon prosperity. This book
contains a revelation which will move you from the valley of poverty to the
mountain top of prosperity. The thrust of this book is this: There is something
unique and explosive about first fruit offering, practical obedience in this
direction will open the door of breakthroughs wide and God will bombard you
with the type of wealth which will make you to live in abundance for the rest
of your life. This book will challenge you to join the company of people who
are connected to the source of unlimited wealth through uncommon obedience.
First fruit offering is your key to dominion prosperity. It will make you
discover what it takes to experience the baptism of wealth. Powerfully
presented, illustrated in a compelling manner and offered in a digestible form,
the mystery of first fruit offering is your guide to prosperity.
Prayer Rain Dr. D. K. Olukoya This 125 chapter, page turner accurately
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diagnoses and proffers fail-proof prayers for breakthroughs in diverse,
challenging life-situations; ranging from Prayers for Spiritual growth,
Profitable sales, Divine favour, Marital breakthroughs, Salvation of loved
ones, Victory in Court, Success in Exams, Career Breakthroughs, Victory over
Nightmares, Success in Ministry, Breaking Curses, Divine Healing leading to
Divine health guarantees, Deliverance from satanic attacks and many more.
Prayer Rain provides a way out for all those wallowing helplessly under satanic
harassment. Knowing what to do and, and doing it right could make a difference
between who sinks or swims in the river of life. Prayer Rain is a spiritual
life-jacket. Endeavour to own your own copy! Christian Prayer Manual. Spiritual
Warfare Manual. Prayer for Deliverance. Gethsemanic Prayer Model. Kingdom
Prayer Style. Apostolic Decrees. Prayer Points.
How To Obtain Personal Deliverance Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-01-16 You need to
read this book if you desire to enjoy the full benefits of the Christian life.
Among other things you would find : What is deliverance? 32 Ways of effecting
deliverance. How to know if you are in need of deliverance. Some life-changing
practical warfare sessions on obtaining deliverance. This book is a product of
divine instructions and practical experience in the school of deliverance. Now
you have a choice to be free because freedom is a reality in Jesus.
Deliverance of the Brain Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-01-13 Deliverance of the Brain
is without a doubt, a masterpiece. Reading it will add value to your brain. It
brings to the fore, the depth of your intellectual endowment and shows you what
it takes to obtain, and experience and retain sound mental health. While this
book will show you how to maximize your mental capacity, it will also lead you
unto deliverance from every form of mental affliction. This book will move
every reader forward. It will put an end to every activity of the enemy in the
area of the brain
Victory over Satanic Dreams Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-07-11 There is a dream world
and there is a physical world. Distinct yet interrelated. What are the sources
of dreams? Do dreams affect our lives? This book gives you practical examples
of how satanic agents have manipulated the lives of numerous people into
nothingness through dreams. The author provides you with Biblical ways of
converting defeats in your dreams into lasting victory. You can stop the
endless tide of defeats today. READ THIS BOOK
Prayer Warfare Against 70 Mad Spirits Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-05-04 In these
times, the enemy of man ha released an array of wicked, raging spirits against
mankind. these spirits are resolute, fierce and unrelenting in their daily
assaults on man. Unless a counter initiative is put into operation, many will
be torn apart. Indeed, many are being gradually destroyed by these powers.....
This powerful prayer manual gives you facilities to arrest these raging
spirits. The prayer points in this book targets 70 different spirits robbing
you from your destiny. The book is an essential tool for prayer warriors..
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